
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Borough of Haledon’s Recycling Center Roof 

Rehabilitation project in fiscal year 2025.  The entity to receive funding for 

this project is the Borough of Haledon, located at 510 Belmont Avenue, 

Haledon, NJ 07508.  The funding would be used to rehabilitate the roof of the 

Borough’s Recycling Center. This project is a valuable use of taxpayer funds 

because without the completion of this project, the Recycling Center will be 

at risk of water damage, storm damage, or other issues that would inhibit the 

Borough’s ability to provide consistent recycling services. The project has a 

Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized under 

42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(4). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, 

and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 

Bill Pascrell, Jr. 

Member of Congress   


